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It was brilliant to actually have the sun shining for our sports day last week! The children took part with great 

sportsmanship, despite it being extremely hot. A big well done to Trelawney for being the winning house. Thank you 

to Mrs Crinks and all the staff and helpers for making it a fantastic afternoon.  

Class 2 took part in a fantastic singing workshop last week with Matt Douglas from 

the Roseland. They had great fun and learnt new singing techniques as well as a 

song.  Year 6 shared the song they learnt on the Yr 6 transition day at the Roseland 

this week. 

Our Year 6 children visited the Roseland on Tuesday as part of their transition. They had a successful 

day making new friends and enjoyed sampling a selection of new lessons with new teachers. Also in 

school that day we welcomed our new reception children and parents and they all seem to be very 

settled already. Year 2 had a session in Class 2 so big changes for many of the children.  



          Our stars of the week are       

      Max, Kaiden, Kymmie and Poppy. 

                 Well done everyone.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow (30 reads) - Jack C 
Orange (50 reads) - Taylor and Charlie Rog 
Blue (110 reads) - Tilly 
Red (200 reads) - Noah, Oliver, Finley and Yumi 
Brown (250 reads) - Imogen 

Matthew Hill took part in the Cornwall School Games Regatta on Wednesday. He competed in 3 races against 20 

schools coming 4th overall. Matthew said, “It was really tough, each race was so exciting with fierce competition. I 

feel proud to have come 4th overall”. A huge well done for a fantastic performance. 

On Thursday 13th July, Class 2 will be joining the other Aspire schools for a special outdoor dance/art 

extravaganza. We have been working with artists Alexandra Ausenda and Lauren Syrett to produce our 

contribution to the show, this will be an afternoon performance not to be missed! A letter with details 

of the day will follow soon. 

Please note the following menu changes: 
Thursday 6th July – Sausage Roll or Chilli Quorn Wrap with Pasta Salad 
Monday 17th July – Beef Burger or Veggie Burger & Chips 
Tuesday 25th July – All Day Breakfast 


